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In 2008, the University of Richmond School of Law launched the Harry L. Carrico Center for Pro Bono & 

Public Service "in recognition of an attorney?s professional obligation to serve the community, as well 

as a law school?s responsibility to educate its students on the need for pro bono legal services." 

Williams Mullen attorney Ben Pace, who chairs the firm's Pro Bono Committee, was one of several 

individuals interviewed for an article about the center's 10th anniversary published by the Richmond Law 

Magazine. Click below to read the article. 
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